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30 April 2025 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Uniform During Warmer Weather 
 
With the weather warming up on the run up to half term, we are making the following alterations to the 
school uniform to take this into account: 
 
Between Now and Half Term 

• Students may take their blazers off when entering the classroom (without permission) and when outside 

during break/lunch times - shirts must be tucked in at all times 

• Jumpers do not need to be worn and are in addition, but not instead, of blazers. 

After Half Term 

• Blazers are optional - shirts must be tucked in at all times. 

• Jumpers do not need to be worn and are in addition, but not instead, of blazers. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate in contacting us.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr G Yassin 
Headteacher 
 


